
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  
Granbury Church of Christ 

Sunday, August 18, 2019 

Worship Leaders – Stan McBroom 

god gathers his people… 

Ancient Words 

No Other Gods 

Lord, Reign in Me 

Welcome & Call to Worship 

John Knox 

god’s people offer praise...  

How Shall the Young                   

Secure Their Hearts? 

god invites us to his table...  

When My Love to Christ Grows Weak 

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

Doug Dobbins 

god’s people bring offerings… 

Contribution Prayer 

Doug Dobbins 

More Like You 

god speaks through his word... 

Don’t Give Up: Part 2 

John Knox 

god’s people respond… 

Give Me the Bible 

god sends us to love and serve… 

Thy Word 

Elder’s Benediction                      

Jim Sargent 

 

 

 

Prayer Requests 

Members 

Sandy Allen, Tammy Asbill, Laginia 

Baker, Roger Barns, Terry Brooks, Von 

Burba, Jeannette Calk, Charlie            

Carmichael, Richard Finney, Tim Hunt, 

Ann Jay, Ray Jones, Diane MacArthur, 

Debbie Martin, Caroline Monday, Cliff & 

Barbara Moody, Louise Moore, Mary 

Beth Moore, Howard Parker, Loyd & 

Cindy Randolph, Dee Rhoads, James 

Royse, Bonnie Spies, Richard Stephens, 

Eve Woolverton 

Relatives/Friends 

Kathy Coats, Loyd Cudd, Mark Hill, 

Lance Hogan, Jack & Lynn Merritt, 

Kutter Moore, Kerri Nielson, Valentine 

Palma, Jane Peterson, Dawn Phillips, Jack 

Rosenquist, John Rosenquist, Rudy  

Rountree, Toni Royse, Becky Sanchez, 

Mark Sandel, Rachel Sawyer, Ron   

Stockton, Andrea Goff Watts, Ian       

Williams, Luke Witt 

Note: To submit a prayer request or   

to read thank you notes, go to 

www.granburycoc.net and click on    

the Prayer tab. To join the email   

prayer chain, send your email address 

to ellavonne@gmail.com. 

Sympathy 

To Greg and Jenny Sturges and 

family at the death of their  daughter , 

Anna Sturges. Memorial service was  

Saturday. 

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

Address_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Phone #______________________ 

Family Email: 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ 

 

Announcements  

Wednesday Night Brown Bag – 5:00-

6:15pm, in the Fellowship Center. Bring 

your own meal; the church will provide free 

drinks and ice cream. The Uplift service 

will follow at 6:30 in the Worship Center. 

Carter BloodCare will be receiving 

donors in the Fellowship Center on Sunday, 

August 25, from 8:30am – 12:30pm. 

Piecemakers Quilting Bee – Monday, 

August 26, 10:00am to 2:00pm in Room 8 

at the church building. For more             

information, contact Betty Curbo (817-573-

7535) or Jamie Skelton (817-279-3724). 

Help Needed! Foster ’s Home is     

planning a work day on Saturday,           

September 7, to clean up their grounds.   

The work includes mowing, trimming,  

picking up debris, etc. If you can help, 

please contact John Webb (817-819-3920  

or jrwebb@wheatlandinc.com). 

  Grief Support Group – Beginning 

September 8, Granbury Church of Christ 

will offer an 11-week GriefShare support 

group on Sunday afternoons, 3:00-5:00pm 

in Room 8 (enter at the covered drive-

through entrance on the west side of the 

building. Turn right at the hallway; Room 8 

is the third door on the right.). The cost is 

$15 for materials, payable at the first      

session (scholarships are available). If you 

plan to attend, please register online at 

www.griefshare.org (detailed instructions 

on the information brochures available on 

the information tables). 

Ladies’ Bible Class will kick off with 

an organizational meeting on Wednesday, 

September 11, at 9:30am. The class location 

will be moved to the Parlor this year. Join 

us for great Bible study and fellowship! 

Foster’s Home Children’s Day –    

Saturday, September 14. A barbecue lunch 

will be served at noon, followed by tours of 

their new homes and pavilion. Come and 

see how God is changing lives at Foster’s 

Home! 

Save the Date! Ladies’ Day, Saturday, 

September 21, 10:00am – 2:00pm at the 

Granbury Church of Christ. Kay Turner,    

of Fort Worth, will speak on Defying the 

Odds. More details to come. 

You’re invited! Several churches in 

the area have special events coming up this 

fall. Check out the flyers on the bulletin 

boards around the building for more       

information. 

Everyone is invited! On your  way to 

the Granbury Pirate home football games 

this season, stop by the GCOC parking lot 

from 4:00-6:30pm for a hamburger or 

hotdog at our tailgate party, hosted by the 

GCOC Youth Group. 

Wedding Shower 

Honoring Lexi Hackney, daughter  of 

Mark and Tami Hackney, today, 2:00-

3:30pm at the home of Susan Blevins, 601 

E. Woodcreek Ct. She is registered at     

Target and Bed, Bath and Beyond.  

Honoring Shannon Fultz and Jackson 

Hughes, son of Connie Hughes. In lieu of 

a local wedding shower, we will honor 

Shannon and Jackson with a “virtual”  

shower by collecting monetary gifts to help 

the couple start their new home together. 

You may participate by placing your      

donation in one of the envelopes passed in 

Bible classes, giving it to Tina Reynolds or 

Janna Duty, or bringing it to the church  

office. Please make checks payable to   

Jackson Hughes (not to the church). The 

deadline to contribute is Sunday, August 25. 

tel:(817)%20573-7535
tel:(817)%20573-7535
tel:(817)%20279-3724


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print): 

_____________________________ 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Guest Information 

 

         First-time Guest 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

     Single         Married 

     Teen 20s 

    30s 40s 

    50s   60s+ 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

Attendance Report 
Sunday, August 11, 2019 

Sunday Bible Class 342 

10:15am Assembly 637 

Sunday pm Assembly 58 

Youth na 

Life Groups 10 

Sunday pm Total 68 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible Class 9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

John Duty 
Body Life Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

Scotty Weaver 

Youth Minister 

 

 

I would like information on: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

           Wireless Network:  1905 W. Pearl St.            church office: 817-573-2613 
@ Granbury Church Free Wifi                Granbury, TX 76048                   www.granburycoc.net 

 

 

 

 
Elders 

David  Anderson 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Jeff Jeffries 

Billy Martin  

Jim Sargent 

Ike Sawyer 

Bob Spies 

Kirk Woolery 

Ira Wright 

Children Growing in the Lord 

     Growing in the Lord is a lifetime process.      

Ideally, it begins with planting the seed of God’s 

Word in the young hearts and minds of children. 

The Granbury Church of Christ has a long     

history of striving to do just that through its   

children’s ministry. 

     Marlita Windham, our Children’s Ministry    

Coordinator, is herself a product of this ministry, 

as she grew up attending GCOC with her parents, 

Richard and Marla McClelen. In her role as   

coordinator, she has carried forward and        

supported several longstanding programs and traditions such as Sunday and   

Wednesday Bible classes, Leadership Training for Christ, and the annual Christmas 

musical, family blessing, and presentation of Bibles to first graders (which you will 

witness this morning). She has also continued, and in some cases implemented, newer 

programs like the Light Walkers class, Camp Jam, and Mission Camp. All of these 

activities have the ultimate goal of promoting spiritual growth in our children. 

As August’s Ministry of the Month, the children’s ministry asks everyone to get 

involved by volunteering as Bible class teachers, serving as LTC coaches, hosting 

children’s events, participating in donation drives, etc. As we build relationships with 

these kids, we may even find ourselves growing spiritually along with them. Because 

after all, growing in the Lord is a lifetime process. 

Jan Knox 

Food Pantry Totals 
244 served last week 

7,608 served so far in 2019 

 

 

...when troubles of any kind come your way, 

consider it an opportunity for great joy.      

For you know that when your faith is tested, 

your endurance has a chance to grow. 

James 1:2-3  


